
Opinion poll from the BM@CG Week 2021. All questions were asked 
with the specific scope “for CG Week 2022 in Berlin”.
Q1: What is your present feeling about allowing remote audience at CG Week?

I am in favor of admitting a remote audience, subject to the described aspects. 43

I can live with a remote audience, provided the regular feel remains unaffected. 26

I am against admitting a remote audience. 3

I am in favor of admitting a remote audience, but have additional suggestions or 
concerns.

1

Q2: Being a speaker at CG Week …

If I had the chance to give a SoCG talk, I would definitely want to give it in person,        
with a remote option as backup in case of an emergency.

66

If I had the chance to give a SoCG talk, I would prefer to give it remotely. 7

Q3: Others speaking at CG Week …

I am in favor of admitting remote speakers, no questions asked. 29

I am in favor of admitting a limited number of remote speakers, in addition to          
those who establish a justifiable reason.

18

I think remote speakers should have to establish a justifiable reason. 14

I am against allowing remote speakers. 3

I have no strong opinion at this time. 9

1


